
APS RECRUITMENTBu�etinJULY  2022

Announcements 

We are excited to have our schools administration back for the 
new school year! APS Human Resources will be hosting our 
annual hiring event on July 13th.
 
Register for the events via Survey Monkey.

You can find our latest bulletin and events calender on our 
recruitment webpage.

Upcoming Events
 Here is the list of events lined up this month in which Recruitment and Food & Nutrition Services
 will be participating. Follow us on social media to stay up to date with upcoming events.

Welcome Back School Administration!

• July 6, 2022 • July 13, 2022



Get connected and follow us on

For more information on APS Recruitment you can contact us by email at 
recruitment@aps.edu, give call us at (505) 889-4893, or visit our website

www.aps.edu/human-resources/recruiting

• July 26, 2022

• July 20, 2022


